

GENE L. SHIRE General Director Labor Relations

## BURLINGTON NORTHERN SANTA FE

2600 Lou Menk Drive P.O. Box 961030 Fort Worth, Texas 76161-0030

Telephone: (817) 352-1076 Fax: (817) 352-7482

October 18, 2001

Mr. J.D. Mullen General Chairman BLE 509 S.W. Wilshire, Suite D Burleson, TX 76028

Dear Mr. Mullen:

This is in regards to our discussions concerning the extension of the road switcher limits for the Corona Local. We concluded that, in order to perform the crossover move at Prado Dam, the limits would need to be extended to MP 30.

Therefore, we agreed that the limits of the road switcher, referred to as the Corona Local, would be extended to MP 30. However, this agreement will only apply as long as the assignment remains in San Bernardino.

This arrangement is subject to automatic cancellation by the service of a 15-day cancellation notice one party upon the other.

Sincerely,

Color L. Shire Sin

AGREED:

John Mullen - BLE General Chairman